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Pray for wisdom for 
Henry in Uganda 
as he mentors and 
teaches young people 
in his community. 
Pray that they will 
listen to his godly 
advice.

Pray for people in 
Bangladesh as they 
face cold weather, 
especially those who 
work outside, elderly 
people and children.

Pray that God 
will provide for 
Clementine and her 
family in Togo as they 
struggle to afford to 
eat more than one 
meal a day.

 

Pray for people in 
Honduras who have 
been impacted by 
flooding and for those 
who live and work in 
areas vulnerable to 
flooding.  

Pray for an end to 
a cholera outbreak 
in Haiti that has 
impacted thousands 
of families. Pray for 
wisdom for health 
leaders as they 
manage the outbreak.

Pray for strength 
and resilience for 
Esperance and her 
husband in Rwanda 
as they work picking 
tea to provide for 
their family.

Pray for the people 
of Colombia as 
they recover from 
devastating floods 
that damaged homes 
and household items. 
Pray for resilience.

Pray for staff in 
Rwanda as they 
help caregivers find 
income-generating 
opportunities to 
better provide for 
their children.

Pray for a 9-year-old 
boy in the Dominican 
Republic who is 
suffering from 
hemorrhagic dengue 
fever. Pray that God 
will restore his health.

Pray for Subash in 
Bangladesh as he 
works through the 
trauma of being 
abandoned by his 
parents. Pray that 
God will give him 
peace.

Pray for Victor’s 
family in Tanzania 
as they work to 
supplement their 
farming with cattle 
rearing. Pray that 
God will bless their 
efforts.

Pray that a new 
sewing class in 
Indonesia will be 
successful and help 
generate income for 
families. 

Pray for an end to 
violence in Burkina 
Faso and for the 
safety of children, 
families and staff in 
affected areas. 

Join 11-year-old 
Nicolas in Ecuador in 
praying for children 
who do not have food 
or a home. “I ask God 
to protect and provide 
for them,” he says.

Pray for Birtukan, 
Yeresen’s 
grandmother, 
in Ethiopia who 
struggles to feed her 
family. “I work hard, 
but it’s never enough,” 
she says.  

Pray that God will 
open doors for Justin 
in El Salvador to 
attend university and 
reach his goals. 

Pray that Naw Wa in 
Thailand will earn 
enough income to 
provide for her family 
and send her older 
sons to school.
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Pray for Emily, Anne, 
Grace, Gladys and 
Naomi in Kenya as 
they struggle against 
high inflation to 
provide nutritious 
food for their babies.
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Pray for peace as 
Peru faces political 
protests. Pray that 
God will keep our 
children, families and 
staff safe. 

Pray that Juna’s 
family’s farm in 
Colombia will be 
successful, even as 
they face increased 
expenses and lower 
profits.

Pray for Scarle in the 
Dominican Republic 
as she learns how to 
use her new electric 
wheelchair. Pray that 
God will give her 
confidence and hope.
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Pray for the 2 billion 
people still living 
without access to safely 
managed drinking 
water at home. Pray for 
solutions to the water 
and sanitation crisis.  

Pray that Poornima’s 
candle-making 
business in Sri Lanka 
will be successful and 
will generate enough 
income to provide for 
her children.

Pray for a boy in El 
Salvador who has a 
complicated health 
situation. Pray that 
God will restore his 
health.
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Pray for families in 
Honduras who had 
to leave their homes 
due to geological 
faults. Pray for safety 
and resilience as they 
rebuild their lives.
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Pray for Gasari in 
Guatemala, who 
struggles to gain 
weight. Pray that she 
will eat the nutritious 
food her mother 
cooks for her. 

Pray that new 
discipleship 
opportunities at 
Emmanuel Church 
in Mexico will reach 
more children in their 
community.

Pray for Faustina, 
Christabel’s mother in 
Ghana, as she tries to 
feed her six children. 
Pray that God will 
provide her with the 
resources she needs.
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Pray for Eraldo 
in Brazil, who is a 
Compassion alumnus 
and is now working 
with at-risk children 
in his community. 

Pray for perseverance 
and wisdom for Jen in 
the Philippines as she 
balances attending 
college with being a 
single mother. 

Pray for children 
and families who 
were impacted by a 
fire in Ethiopia that 
destroyed two homes, 
household items and 
livestock.
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WORLD WATER DAY

If a man takes a vow to the Lord, 
or takes an oath to bind himself 

with a binding obligation, he shall 
not violate his word.

– Numbers 30:3, NIV


